
 

 

Sarah B. Knowlton 
Attorney at Law 
sbk@rathlaw.com 
Please reply to:  Concord Office 

      February 26, 2016 
 
Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail 
 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 

Re: Change of Contact Information 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
 As of February 29, 2016, I will be employed by Liberty Utilities and thus 
request that my contact information for the following dockets be changed and that the 
appearance of Rath, Young and Pignatelli in the following matters be withdrawn: 
 
DG 14-180:   Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. Notice of Intent to 

File Rate Schedules 
DG 14-380:    Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. Petition for Approval 

of a Firm Transportation Agreement with the Tennessee Gas Pipeline 
Company, LLC 

DG 15-362: Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. Petition for Expansion 
of Franchise to Towns of Pelham and Windham and Waiver of the Tariff 
Filing Requirements Pursuant to Puc 1603.02(a) 

DG 15-494 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. Petition for Approval 
of Supply Path Precedent Agreement with Tennessee Gas Pipeline 
Company, LLC 

 



 
 

My new contact information will be as follows: 
 

Sarah Knowlton 
15 Buttrick Road 
Londonderry, NH  03053 
sarah.knowlton@libertyutilities.com 
(603) 216-3654 

 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  If you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Very truly yours, 

       
    
      Sarah B. Knowlton 
cc:  Service lists 


